
TULSA COUNTY

PURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

Date: October 18, 2017

From: Matney M. Ellis
Purchasing Directo

To: Board of County Commissioners

Sub'ect: Bid Recommendation for Plumbing Supplies

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department and the All Using Tulsa
County Departments and Related Agencies to award the bid for Plumbing Supplies to the
following vendor:

Heatwave Su I Inc.

This is the overall lowest and best bid received meeting specifications.

This bid is good for a one (1) year period beginning October 25, 2017 through October 24, 2018.

This recommendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.

MME/skb

Original: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the October 23, 2017 Agenda.

Copies: Commissioner John M. Smaligo
Commissioner Karen Keith
Commissioner Ron Peters

Vie Regalado, Sheriff
John Fothergill, Chief Deputy
Vicki Adams, Chief Deputy
Dan Belding, Director, Building Operations

Form 4363 (Hev. 4-98)
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BUILDING OPERATIONS

DEPARTMENT OF THE
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Tulsa County Administration Bldg.
500 South Denver
Tulsa, OK 74103

918. 596. 5000

DATE: Wednesday, October 18, 2017

TO: Tulsa County Purchasing

FROM: Daniel R. Belding

RE: Plumbing Supplies Bid

It is the recommendation ofTulsa County Building Operations to award the bid for Plumbing
Bid to Heatwave Supply. They were the lowest bid received.
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TULSA COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

303 West First Sfa-eet . Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103

Date: October 18, 2017

To: Susan Belding

From: Steve Miller

Re: Plumbing Supplies Bid

It is the recommendation of the David L. Moss CJC Maintenance Department to award the bid for
Plumbing Supplies to:

Heatwave Supply Inc.

Heatwave Supply Inc. was the lowest overall bid and had the best pricing on the items frequently
purchased for David L. Moss UC.

918.596. 5601 www.tcso.or Fax 918. 596. 5697


